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Dear Customer, 

 

Mil Potrero Mutual Water Company’s Rules, Regulations and Rates provide for the company to maintain 

water service up to and including the water meter. 

We cannot assume the liability that may arise should our service persons attempt repairs on your 

household plumbing; therefore they are not authorized to perform such repairs. 

If our service person has determined, to the best of his or her ability that the problem with your water 

supplies beyond our limit or responsibility, you may wish to contact a plumber.  Below is a partial list of 

people or companies that have performed plumbing repairs in the community to aid you locating 

assistance with your plumbing problem.  Mil Potrero Mutual Water Company does not recommend or 

affiliate itself with any or those listed below.  Names, phone numbers and license numbers are as 

follows. 

Barry Zucker  661-993-3225  #376719 

Rich Herman  242-1390  #604332 

Bill Tarr   242-1644  #876600 

Mike’s Plumbing 245-3991  #430181  

   Cell: 661-330-4798           

Steve Butler  242-2166  #356218 

Ed’s Pumping  248-6627  #873981 

JD Jones Plumbing 245-1733   #896531 

Conrad Gerger                 Cell: 818-357-0873          #898659      

 


